
Name of Consultee Points Raised Councils Decision 
Mr John Edgington 
(Licensee)  
Faversham Golf Club, 
Belmont Park, 
Faversham ME13 0HB 

Further Stringent measures 
necessary to promote Safety for 
Children. 

 

Mr David Bell 
(Licensee) 
Wheatsheaf Inn, 
Warden Road, 
Eastchuch ME12 4HA 

Higher Profile of Policing – 
Troublemakers believe they can 
get away with it. 

 

Mr Ernest Steele 
(Local Resident) 
3 Park Avenue, 
Sittingbourne ME10 
1QX 

I have no particular interest in 
Licensing Policy other than I 
would like to see 24hrs licensing 
revoked. All day is fine but should 
cease at midnight in my opinion. 

 

Mr Barry Griffiths 
(Local Resident) 
44 Sunnybank, 
Murston, Sittingbourne 
ME10 3QN 

Licensing hours are too long and 
should be greatly reduced. 

 

Mr Jian Ye 
(Licensee) 
28 Main Road, 
Queenborough ME11 
5BN 

I think we need to stop the young 
age child who just reaches the 
age of 18 years, they buy the 
alcohol for the under age. 

 

Ms Suzanne Middleton 
(Personal Licence) 
42 Ruins Barn Road, 
Tunstall ME10 4HS 

The Council needs to recognise 
that entrepreneurship needs to be 
encouraged and developed and 
not hindered by outdated personal 
policies and views, held by 
Council planning members. A 
visionary view would be helpful 
otherwise individuals will not be 
inspired to invest locally and 
hence the local economy will 
suffer and jobs will not be created.  

 

Mr Christopher 
Maclean 
(Licensee) 
The Railway Hotel, 
Preston Street, 
Faversham 

If the licensing objectives have 
been met in Swale then the 
Council’s obsession with 
introducing DPPOs would not be 
necessary would it? Policy is 
useless – Implementation of policy 
is needed. 

 

Mr Mark Galpin 
(Personal Licence) 
Warden Springs 
Holiday Park, 
Eastchurch ME12 4HF 

We do (and have for many years) 
suffered from local youths 
entering the park and causing 
damage and distress to my 
holidaymakers and owners. If it 
continues then people will stop 

 



holidaying with us therefore cut 
the amount of income onto the 
island. The Police have been 
notified on numerous occasions 
yet it still continued. 

Mr Fabrice 
(Licensee) 
Le Fabrice Restaurant 
London Road, 
Faversham 

Was happy the way it was before.  

Mr William Allan 
(Personal Licence) 
36 Highview Close, 
Boughton ME13 9TF 

My Premises Licence is issued by 
Canterbury City Council. Whilst I 
have read its Licensing Policy etc, 
I have had no need to seek to 
read Swales. 

 

Miss Charlotte Lock 
(Personal Licence) 
29 Satis Avenue, 
Sittingbourne ME10 
2LF 

Alcohol should be for over 21’s.  

   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   

 


